

# Newsletter

# June 2023



In Nursery, we are enjoying exploring the learning theme Dinosaurs with Robins class. In addition to this, we have been exploring play money in our role play fruit and vegetable shop. This has been very popular with all the children.

Now the weather is feeling a lot more like summer, we have been spending even more time outside in the garden. Please can you make sure you apply sunscreen at home, before coming into nursery. We can support your child to apply a top-up in the afternoon, if needed. Please let us know in the morning, so we can remind and help those who need it.

## ROBINS



In Class 1, during Maths, we have been exploring money. The reception children have been recognising British coins and have counted and made amounts. In years 1 and 2, children have recognised British coins and notes. They have demonstrated how to make amounts in a range of ways and have counted amounts.

We are really enjoying our learning theme of Dinosaurs. We have learnt so much already! Recently we have plotted dinosaurs on a timeline, finding out which dinosaurs lived in the Triassic, Jurassic and Cretaceous periods. We have also compared modern pictures to those of the pre-historic period and found out how these times are similar and different to now.

In RE, we have enjoyed looking at everyone's wedding pictures. Thank you parents for sending them in.

# **FLAMINGOES**



In Flamingoes, we have been studying classic Victorian poetry by Lord Alfred Tennyson. We have learned about poetic devices such as repetition, alliteration and onomatopoeia that Tennyson used for effect.

In Science, we have enjoyed building complete electrical circuits with switches, as well as testing the conductivity of everyday materials.

In RE, class 2 have been asking where Christian religious beliefs come from. We will move onto comparing the impact of the Arts on Islam and Christianity.

## SCHOOL DIARY

Please check the school diary on either ClassDojo or the Hindringham school website for forthcoming events.

## THINGS TO REMEMBER

- ⇒ Check Dojo/Tapestry regularly
- ⇒ All children need their home-school learning books in school every day please especially on a Monday ready for spelling tests.
- ⇒ School uniform to include black school shoes—not trainers.
- ⇒ Coats are required in school due to changeable weather.
- ⇒ Please ensure children have a bottle of water each day and a sun hat. Sun cream to be applied before school.